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Cold Weather Reminders
As fall settles in, we would like to remind families to check your child’s cubbies to ensure they have enough weather appropriate, extra clothes that fit. Jackets, hats and mittens can be brought in as it is getting cooler. Boots and snow pants soon too!!
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Upcoming Events
We have some upcoming events planned for the centers. Please mark your calendars for the        following dates!

Thursday, October 14th Superhero & Disney Day (dress up as your favorite superhero or Disney character)
Tuesday, October 19th Nocturnal Pajama Day (wear your favorite pajamas)
Friday, October 29th Halloween Celebration. The centers will hand out Trick-or-Treat goody bags to the children who are in attendance.  Each classroom will host their own Halloween Party. Please look for more details from your child’s classroom newsletter.
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Scheduling & New Enrollment
If you have a child who attends the district 4K program or any other school-aged child who may need care on days school is closed, please be sure to give as much notice as possible for scheduling purposes. 

Also, if you are expecting, and intend to enroll your infant, please be sure to let us know ASAP. Infant room spots fill up fast and we can never guarantee availability!

Mequon families can reach out to Pamela and     Grafton families can reach out to Ashley. 
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SHOUTOUTS

Encouraqge one oncther
and buid’each other up.




We would like to take a moment to recognize a couple of our amazing teachers who have really helped us through our staffing shortage.  
Miss Margaret in Mequon is extremely dependable and flexible. She enjoys working with all age groups and has no problem working longer than normal hours if needed. Thank you for being so easy and fun to work with each day!

Miss Jenny in Grafton is also very dependable and flexible. Even though she is the Older Ones co-teacher, she has been very helpful filling in all classrooms when needed. She keeps a positive attitude and starts each day on a good note! 

Thank you for all your hard work Miss Margaret and Miss Jenny!!! 

A MESSAGE FROM MEQUON

Welcome New Families & Staff

Eloise W. in the Infant Room

Miss Autumn is starting with us during the first week of October! She will be a full-time floating teacher helping in all the classrooms! Please say hello if you see her!

Miss Kelly recently started at our Grafton center although, you may see her helping out in Mequon as well! We’re so happy to have you here!
Happy Birthday To You!!!

Joseph F. turns 4 on the 11th
Reid F. turns 4 on the 12th
Jack K. turns 2 on the 14th
Giulia F. turns 5 on the 21st
MacKenzie S. turns 2 on the 22nd
Miss Brenda on the 31st
Happy Anniversary To You!!

Ms Leanne – 4 years on Oct. 2nd!

Ms Brenda – 16 years on Oct. 3rd!

Ms Lisa – 21 years on the 13th!
Ms Pamela – 3 years on the 16th!

THE GOSSIP IN GRAFTON
Welcome New Families & Staff

Elaina M. in the Infant Room

Noah E. in the Infant Room

Miss Kelly recently started in Grafton at the end of September. She comes to us with nearly 10 years of experience of caring for infants and toddlers in a child care setting! She has also been helping at our Mequon center as well! Welcome!

Happy Birthday To You!!!

Nora R. turns 4 on the 9th
Addison M. turns 1 on the 13th
Clara H. turns 5 on the  17th
Ilsa D. turns 4 on the 18th
Beckett O. turns 3 on the 25th
Happy Anniversary to you!!

Ms Lisa – 21 years on the 17th!

Ms Ashley – 13 years on the 13th!

Ms Pamela – 3 years on the 16th!
